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Major John Cazier  
4120 McCauley Road  
Nixa, MO. 65714 
 
Dear Major Cazier,  
 

This email will respond to your request that the Board of Education have a hearing, investigate your Personal Improvement 
Plan or to obtain an independent investigation. Your hearing took place with the administrative team within the months 
leading up to your resignation. 

As we have stated before, the Board has reviewed, in detail, the large volume of information pertaining to your situation, 
including the information you have provided, and is in full support of the administration.  Therefore, this email is to inform 
you that this matter is permanently closed.  Accordingly, the Board, whether collectively or individually, will not engage in 
further discussion with you regarding your personnel issues or anything related to those issues.  This applies to all 
communications, whether in person, via email, during or outside of Board meetings, or through any other means.  Further 
attempts to discuss your personnel situation with the Board will receive no reply. 
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